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Junior Prom Has 
Rose Room Motiff
Amid a garden of 

roses, and soft lights, 
an almost capacity- 
crowd danced to the 
music of Maurice Dris
coll and his orchestra, 
at the annual LCHS 
Junior and Senior Prom 
Friday evening, April 
18.
A banquet for the 

seniors, their parents, 
faculty, school board 
and juniors, preceeded 
the Prom.
Roses being their 

theme, many commented 
on how beautiful the 
job of decorating the 
gymnasium was. An ef
fective low ceiling, 
centered with a large 
wreath of roses, was 
created by the use of 
pink crepe paper 
streamers, which 
formed a canopy over 
the dance floor.
Entering the floor, 

through a drape effect 
archway, a background 
of greenery, studded 
with roses and a low 
white picket fence en
twined with still more 
roses, formed the 
orchestra pit at the 
opposite end of the 
floor. At the right of 
the entrance to the 
rose garden, was the 
throne, located in the 
middle of the far wall 
and decorated also in 
pink and adorned with 
the ever present rose. 
Here at the climax of 
the evening, His Maj
esty Wesley Johnson, 
and Queen Virginia Roe 
were crowned King and 
Queen of the event. At 
this time the juniors 
and seniors and their 
respective guests, 
performed the corona
tion grand march, led 
by little Linda Parker 
and Johnny Bailey who 
were in formal dress.

Fruit punch was 
served throughout the 
evening.

Seniors Present Footloose. Class Play
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LCHS Takes Part In Led by Junior Chal-
A D  craft and Marjorie Mc-

Lontests At Dozemani^ullen the senior
Four LCHS students 

and two teachers left 
for Bozeman, where they 
will take part in High 
School Week,Wednesday.
The students are: 

Tom Ambrose, invited 
to participate in the 
final tests in Ameri
can History and Cur
rent Affairs; James 
Iiuchenski, who will 
take in the Shop com
petition; Bill Gwynn, 
competing in Mechani
cal Drawing; and Lois 
Johnson, delegate for 
Home Ec.

They will be accom- 
oanied by Thelma Mor
rison, who will furn
ish the transportation, 
and Mrs. Frances Davis.
The

arrive
group plans 
home Sunday.

to

Band Will Give 
Concert May 12Under the direction 
of Miss Betty Wright, 
Band teacher, the LCHS 
band, chorus, twirlers 
and beginners' band 
will present the an
nual spring concert 
May 12, 1947 in the 
high school gym. There 
will be vocal and in
strumental solos.
Tickets will be 25 

cents for school chil
dren and 50 cents for 
adults. The program 
will start at 8 p.m.

The music will con
sist of classical, 
novelty, religious, 
popular and semi-clas
sic numbers.
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class presented ’’Foot
loose", a three act 
comedy April 25, in 
the LCHS gym.
Between the scenes 

and acts Orvil Rich
ards entertained with 
a trumpet solo "The 
Old Refrain", Leola 
Frost played "Andante 
Cantabile" on her 
trumpet and Shirley 
Mikalson favored the 
crowd with a saxophone 
solo "Country Gardens”.
Virginia Roe, senior 

class president, pre
sented senior adviser, 
D.R. Boslaugh, with a 
token of appreciation.
Gross income from 

the play was $185.55. 
When all expenses are 
paid the class will 
net about $105.

Dutchman Tells 
O f Native LandThe fourth of the 
National School Assem
blies program was 
given by Roeland Van 
Cavel, April 28 at 
LCHS.
Mr. Van Cavel was 

born and lived in Hol
land for 18 years be
fore coming to the 
United States.

ue appeared on the 
stage dressed in a 
Dutch costume, but he 
stated that almost all 
of the Dutch wear 
clothes similar to 
those worn in the Uni
ted States.
He told of his home 

located in the lowland 
and how the Dutch have 
built up their country 
by dikes and dams. Mr. 
Van Cavel had several 
large panoramas by 
which he explained the 
different subjects he 
talked about.
Mr. Van Cavel ended 
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